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Hello Shane,
 
Thank you for reviewing and commenting on the SEPA for the WT Wooten Wildlife Area
Campground #9. We agree having modern and up to date floodplain data is beneficial to any agency
work. However, given the scope of this project as a maintenance action it would be outside of the
scope of this project to conduct such an update for our records and FEMA. Your contact information
will be added to our database as a party of record for this project.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
P. Frank Stevick
Environmental Planner
Capital Asset Management Program
Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife
600 Capital Way N, Olympia WA 98501
 
Work Cell: (360)-742-7550
Email:  frank.stevick@dfw.wa.gov
 
Pronouns: he/him
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